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THE VILLAGE HAS ISSUED A REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
 
 
 
The Village of Hoffman Estates is accepting proposals from qualified consulting firms to provide a fire 
station feasibility and needs study for the Hoffman Estates Fire Department. The purpose of the study is 
to review current fire station locations, facilities, and deployment of resources – and to provide long-
term recommendations for fire station facilities needs, locations and infrastructure, taking into 
consideration response trends, planned or potential Village growth, and best practices in today’s 
fire/rescue/EMS services. 
 
Currently, the Hoffman Estates Fire Department operates out of four fire stations, with its administration 
located in Village Hall.  Two of the stations are in need of significant investment for rehabilitation or 
replacement.  Before the Village makes significant investment in its facilities, there is a need to have a 
consultant team review existing facilities, along with recent call volumes, to ensure the Village makes 
the best decisions with its resources. 
 
Proposals pursuant to this RFP must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, March 11, 2022. 
 
For further information, or to receive a copy of the Request for Proposals, contact Fire Chief Alan Wax 
at 847-843-4825 or alan.wax@hoffmanestates.org. 
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